
October / November 2024

October 2024 Events

Oct. 2 Fernandina Beach Shrine Club 6:00 PM Social, Dinner, Meeting

Oct. 8 Amelia Lodge Stated Communication 6:00 PM Supper /7:00 PM Meeting

Oct. 19 Outdoor Degree, Master Mason Fort Clinch, 3:00 PM dinner

Oct 22 Amelia Lodge Stated Communication 6:00 PM Supper /7:00 PM Meeting

Oct 29 Family Night / PotLuck / Game Night 6:00 PM Supper

November 2024 Events

Nov. 6 Fernandina Beach Shrine Club 6:00 PM Social, Dinner, Meeting

Nov. 12 Amelia Lodge Stated Communication 6:00 PM Supper / 7:00 PM Meeting

Nov. 26 Amelia Lodge Stated Communication 6:00 PM Supper / 7:00 PM Meeting

From the Secretary

Brothers, 2024 is quickly coming to an end. There are
several who still have not paid their dues. Most of you know
who you are but check your dues card. If it does not have a
2024 date please send in your dues as soon as possible.
Online payments can be made through the Amity app on
your phone. Being a Mason means more than carrying that
card in your wallet. It is also enjoying fellowship with
like-minded men. Why not take the time one evening to
enjoy that fellowship and attend a Stated Communication?
Don’t worry about how long it’s been. We would love to see
you in Lodge. We eat at 6 and the meeting begins at 7. I
hope to see you soon! If I can be of assistance to any
Brother please let me know.

Fraternally, Jesse R. Tiner, Secretary

Broken Column

Bro Lynn Haddock passed

on 9/25/24. Please keep

his family in your prayers.



Masonic labor is purely a labor of love. He who

seeks to draw wages in gold and silver will

be disappointed.

From the East:

Masonic Greetings Brothers,

Fall is in the air and in addition to football, that also means that we are getting real close
to the Outdoor Degree at Fort Clinch. I remember the first outdoor degree I attended
here very well; it is a memory that will be long lasting for me. It was the most perfect of
nights, the temperature was perfect (for me), bugs were nowhere to be found, there was
a perfectly clear sky, and the sound of the Atlantic crashing against the shore. There I
sat, visually transported back to a time of conflict and yet here were Brothers in different
uniforms, who would have had different reasons for being there, coming together to
raise a Brother to the Sublime Degree of Master Mason. It was indeed a special time, and
each time since has been just as special for various reasons.

The only thing that I can think of more special than being there, is being raised there.
Think about that. The number of Brothers raised at the fort in modern times is a
relatively small group. They have been lucky enough to have been in the right place at
the right time for them to work out. A tiny fraternity within the fraternity. I am sure that
we all remember well the night we were raised, now add to that the setting of the Fort
in the late 1800’s and you have the recipe for something truly magical.

Brothers, if you have not been to the Outdoor Degree in a while, or if you were raised
there and have not been to lodge in a while, please consider coming out with us on
October 19 th to support the Brother(s) that will be raised in such a special place and on
such a special night. This is something unique to our lodge and an event that we should
all strive to make unique to them. If Brothers from out of state are willing to make the
trip to take part in this special night, then across town should be a simple thing to
overcome.

After that we look forward to you coming back to the lodge on the 29th for our fourth
and final Family Night. These have been well attended and much fun has been had. This
is a potluck format and there is a sign up sheet in the hallway at the lodge.

Fraternally Yours,

W.M. Steve Pribulick

https://www.azquotes.com/quote/832832?ref=masonic


From the West

Hello Brothers! Recently our Brother Rick Vandenbossche accepted a new position within his
company that has now taken him to a different State. We are excited for him and wish him nothing
but the best for him and his family. While we hate to see a brother leave us, we are all supporting his
decision.

I have stepped up to finish out the year in the West. We have had a good year so far and look forward
to what the rest of the year has in store for us. With our Outdoor Degree just around the corner, I hope
that you all will come out and join us for an evening that has always been special to those involved.
With one of our tenets being Brotherly Love, what better way to express than to be at Fort Clinch to
support these brothers as they continue their Masonic journey.

In the last few years, we have had a lot of new brothers join our ranks, and for that we are thankful.
These brothers are not only the new faces of the lodge, but they are also the brothers that will help to
lead this lodge well into the future. All of us who have come before them, need to come together and
make sure that they are ready for the task ahead.

Brothers, I look forward to seeing you in Lodge!

W:. Todd Love

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From the South

My Brothers, If you have not had the chance to attend lodge recently, we would be honored to have
you sit among the craft and fellowship with us again soon! What a great way to enter into the last
quarter of the year by attending the upcoming outdoor degree on October 19th. Should you plan to
attend, we will be serving an excellent meal and would love to see you there. RSVPs are not required,
but are appreciated. Hope to see you there!

Bro. Andrew Davis

2024 Amelia Lodge Officers

Worshipful Master W:. Steven Pribulick

Senior Warden W:. Todd Love

Junior Warden Bro. Andrew Davis

Treasurer W:. Allen Barcus

Secretary R:.W:. Jesse R. Tiner Jr

Senior Deacon Bro. Michael Roberson

Junior Deacon Bro. Justin Love

Tyler W:. Ed O’Rourke

Senior Steward Bro. Ryan Pribulick

Junior Steward Robert Coleman III

Chaplain R:.W:. M. Daniel Fullwood

Marshall W:. Jack Love

Webmaster Bro. Gary Lungarini



__________________________________________________________________

https://amelialodge47.org/

Note: any corrections or ideas for our Trestle Board, please email: ameliafreemason@gmail.com

Committees

Finance Committee Chairman, Allen Barcus, Jesse Tiner, Andrew Davis

Vigilance Andrew Davis - Chairman, Ryan Pribulick, Allen Barcus

Petitions Jack Love – Chairman, Jesse Tiner, Ryan Pribulick

Masonic Education Danny Fullwood, Jack Love

Masonic Education Sub Committee – Lodge Mentors Committee Allen Barcus – Chairman, Danny

Fullwood, Todd Love

Board of Relief Steve Pribulick, Andrew Davis

Charity Danny Fullwood – Chairman, Jesse Tiner, Allen Barcus, Andrew Davis, Gary Lungarini

Lodge Property Todd Love – Chairman, Andrew Davis, Orlando Avila, Eric, Rick VandenBossche

Scholarship, Tommy Goad, Allen Barcus, Orlando Avlia

Event Planning, Andrew Davis, Michael Roberson, Ryan Pribulick

mailto:ameliafreemason@gmail.com

